

Our ref H21/192562-1

Dear Strata Manager,

I am writing to thank you for your ongoing support in NSW Health's management of COVID-19 and to provide an update on relevant changes to restrictions in NSW.

Your assistance in maintaining resident contact details and working collaboratively with NSW Health has been invaluable throughout the Delta outbreak. While there have been COVID-19 cases and outbreaks among residents, full quarantine of multi-unit dwellings has largely been avoided.

The Public Health (COVID-19 General) Order 2021 commenced on 11 October 2021, making all of NSW a 'general area' and easing a range of restrictions for people aged 16 or over who are fully vaccinated.

NSW Health has created a web page with public health advice for building managers, strata managers and strata committees to help support the safety and wellbeing of their residents.

Please note that while some premises and activities must be closed to unvaccinated adults, these restrictions do not apply to common areas on residential premises. The operation of facilities such as indoor and outdoor pools, gyms and saunas remains at the discretion of building management.

With further changes anticipated over the coming months, please ensure that you check the Public Health Orders page regularly for the latest updates.

Thank you very much for your support and assistance. For more information please email MOH-PHEOPlanning@health.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Dr Kerry Chant PSM

Chief Health Officer and Deputy Secretary Population and Public Health

10/11/21